
 

Sunnybrow Primary School 
Mrs S Binks Head Teacher 

 

Sunnybrow, Crook, Co. Durham, DL15 0LT 
Tel/ Fax: 01388 746413 

sunnybrow@durhamlearning.net 
Website - www.sunnybrowprimaryschool.org.uk 

Newsletter 
Issue No: 303          11/07/2018 

Have a fantastic and safe summer!

 

SATs Results 

We would like to say a huge Well Done to our 

Year 6 children on their very impressive 

SATs results, all children 

have met or exceeded the 

expected standard, Also we 

would like to say thank you 

to Mrs Cooper for all her 

hard work supporting the 

children throughout. 

 

South Shields 

Reminder that the whole school trip to the 

beach takes place next week, please 

remember to be at school 

for 8.45am and to apply 

sunscreen to your child, 

please return the slip if 

you would like staff to 

assist your child to 

reapply at lunchtime. Please ensure children 

bring a waterproof jacket, sun hat, change 

of clothes and a towel. 

 

Awards Assembly 

Our awards assembly will take place 

on the last day of term, Friday 20th 

July at 1.15pm; Parents/carers are 

welcome to attend. Children can go 

home afterwards providing a parent/carer 

attends the assembly. 

 

Holiday Hunger 

The school holidays can be a difficult time! 

Suddenly there are more mouths to feed 

from morning until night. Don’t forget our 

local foodbanks can help during the holidays. 

To access the foodbank you will need a 

voucher and these are available from Julie 

Bray our school PSA. Julie is around for most 

of the summer holidays so if you would like a 

voucher please contact Julie on 

07825341243. 

 

Tidy Ted Assembly 

Our children recently took part in a litter 

poster competition run by 

Durham County Council, 

winners were chosen from 

entries by various schools 

in the area and one of our Students was 

picked. 

Ebony Hopper will have her poster printed 

as stickers and these will appear on 

litterbins in the area. Keep an eye out for 

them. 

 

Water Safety 

Children have taken part in an assembly 

about Cold Water Shock, this is part of the 

Dying to be cool campaign and it highlights 

the dangers children face when they play in 

rivers etc.  
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Summer Fair 

Thank you to everyone who supported the 

summer fair by donations or attending, we 

raised over £650! 

 

School Uniform 

As of our return to school in September we 

will be using our new uniform, the colours 

are now Navy Jumper or Cardigan, White 

polo shirt, grey or black trousers or skirt 

and suitable black shoes. 

Summer Holidays 

Have a great summer holiday – stay safe and 

we will see you all back at school on Tuesday 

4th September. 

 

Dates for the diary 

Wednesday 11th July                                     - Parents Evening 

Wednesday 18th July                                     - Whole School trip to South Shields 

Friday 20th July                                           - Awards Assembly 

Friday 20th July                                           - School Closes for Summer Holidays 

Tuesday 4th September                                   - School reopens for the new term 

  

 

    

   

 

  

 

 


